Just for Youth

Church of Jesus Christ - Oak Grove Restoration Branch
March-April 2018

Primary Sunday School Class

— by Mindy Mulheron

Primary Sunday In the School Class, we've spent a lot of time talking about ministry. We have been learning about Jesus' ministry while He was on earth, plus have been talking about how we can offer ministry in our own lives and serve people around us like Jesus did. The kids have been very interested in offering their service in various ways, from picking up stray papers and other items left in the sanctuary after services, to singing for the service, to future plans of acting as door greeters and helping fold bulletins.

They were absolutely thrilled to sing for church recently after practicing for many weeks, and hope to sing again in the future.

We also continue to spend time talking about the importance of asking for and recognizing testimonies wherein God shows His love for us. We've recently had some special visitors



who have graciously taken the time to come to our class and share their testimonies with us, encourage us to pursue our own, and answer our questions. We've enjoyed having Papa Jim (Mulheron) and Brother Hal (Chadwick) so far, and look forward to more visitors on the Sundays to come!



Please make plans to come to Odessa Hills this spring for fellowship, fun and worship.

Find your retreat and sign up now!

To register, go online to: http://www.odessahills.com/spring-retreats.html

2018 SPRING RETREATS

Sr. High: Mar. 9-11
Jr. High: Mar. 16-18
Older Youth: Mar. 23-25
Junior: Apr. 7-8

THEME:
"ALL ARE CALLED"

(1 PETER 2:9)

Valentine's Party—Spiritual Stewardship Group #4



